
Dear Mayor Ugulini, 

I hope that this note finds you well and that you are enjoying the end of the summer months. I 

wanted to take a moment to follow up with you on a note that CN’s Chief of Police Stephen 

Covey would have sent you in July pertaining to Rail Safety Week 2024. 

Year after year we at CN do our best to promote a better understanding and knowledge about the 

risks of being near railroad tracks. Every year more than 2,100 North Americans are killed or 

seriously injured because of unsafe behaviour around tracks and trains – every one of these 

incidents and deaths are preventable. 

We would ask that you and council consider adopting the attached draft proclamation and that if 

you do choose to do so that you please send a copy of that proclamation via email to rsw@cn.ca. 

Alternatively, you can also sign the proclamation online by clicking here.   

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Regards, 

 

Daniel Salvatore 

Sr Manager Incident Management & Safety  

Lead for Ontario 

Stakeholder Relations 

C: 647 544 3368 

  

Rail Safety Week is September 23-29 

Take the Safety Pledge 
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http://www.cn.ca/railsafety

